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Proposed Double Yellow Lines
Edenbridge Drive and Hawthorn Avenue, Sheerness

Swale Borough Council are proposing to introduce double yellow lines on the junction of
Edenbridge Drive and Hawthorn Avenue, as detailed on the plan overleaf.

It is proposed to introduce the double yellow lines to improve safety for motorists by keeping
the junction clear of parked vehicles, in the vicinity of the Crawford Centre. This will improve

visibility and vehicle movement in the area.

If you support or object to the proposal please complete the pre-paid reply slip below and
return to the Borough Council before Wednesday 23" August 2006. A space has also been
provided to allow you to add any further comments you may have.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mike Knowles on 01795

417125.

Proposed Double Yellow Lines — Edenbridge Drive/Hawthorn Avenue, Sheerness

Please tick one of the foliowing boxes

| Support the proposal to install Double
Yellow Lines as shown above

| Object to the proposal

Name & Address

Comments

The information supplied will only be used in conjunction with this proposal, and used for gecgraphical analysis

purposes only




